



**SURVEYORS CREEK PUBLIC SCHOOL**  
St. Andrews Drive  
GLENMORE PARK NSW 2745  
Ph: 4737 9571 Fax: 4737 9346  
Email: surveyorsc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

17<sup>th</sup> June, 2020

## **Stage 3 – (Years 5 & 6) – 3 Day/2 night Camp**

### **Great Aussie Bush Camp-Kincumber**

### **Save the date: Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> to Friday 16<sup>th</sup> October 2020**

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Due to the ongoing concerns related to social distancing measures and the relative on-going changes to these measures, the Year 5 & 6 over-night excursion to The Great Aussie Bush Camp – Kincumber **has neither been cancelled nor confirmed as going ahead at this stage.**

I am thus writing to all Stage 3 families to continue to **save the date** in your calendar and to **continue to save the approximate cost** to pay for the excursion if it goes ahead. There is no need to send any money to the school until further correspondence.

We also ask that you return the attached expression of interest to Mr Hyslop so that we can plan ahead in regards to potential numbers of attendees.

The permission letter will go home as soon as we can confirm that the excursion will definitely take place. We also reserve the right to cancel the excursion if circumstances dictate that course of action.

#### **Expected Cost**

The cost for the excursion will approximately be between \$290- \$300 per student. This will be inclusive of transport, accommodation and catering.

#### **Itinerary Highlights**

Abseiling, Archery, Canoeing, Raft-building, Rock-climbing and High-ropes are just some of the activities on offer.

Please return the expression of interest attached as soon as possible.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Kathy Browne

Principal

**Expression of Interest: Stage 3- The Great Aussie Bush Camp**

I wish to express interest for my child \_\_\_\_\_ of class \_\_\_\_\_ to attend and travel to and from the Stage 3 excursion to **The Great Aussie Bush Camp** scheduled for **the 14<sup>th</sup> October to Friday 16<sup>th</sup> October.**

I understand the cost of the camp will be approximately \$290-\$300 and I am prepared to pay that amount in the future.

I understand that due to the social distancing restrictions this camp may or may not go ahead.

Parent/Caregiver Signature: \_\_\_\_\_ Date: \_\_\_\_\_